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A member of the Planning Commission is required by the zoning ordinance to serve on 

the Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA) as a regular member.  The current Planning 

Commission representative on the ZBA is Debby Dehart.  The following motion is 

provided to appoint a member of the Planning Commission to the ZBA:  

 

• Motion to appoint ____________________ to serve as the Planning Commission 

representative on the Zoning Board of Appeals.  

 

In the past the Planning Commission has selected from among its members a 

representative/liaison to the Parks and Recreation Committee.  The Planning Commission 

may choose to appoint a representative to the Committee. 

 


